
 

 

 

 
November 7, 2017 

 

***PROVIDER CONNECTION*** 
 

Dear Provider, 

 

The launch of the new KHS Provider Connection is November 13, 2017.  The existing Provider Connection will be taken 
offline and will no longer be available.  KHS anticipates the Provider Connection being down during the conversion, 
beginning at 3pm Friday November 10th and being available no later than 7am Monday November 13th. 

KHS will be sending multiple reminders up until the launch date.  A new End User License Agreement (EULA) 
must be signed prior to being granted access to the new Provider Connection.   To obtain a new EULA please 
contact the KHS Provider Relations department. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative directly or call KHS at 1-800-391-2000 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jake Hall 
Provider Relations Supervisor 


